
Saturday is the Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe and 
while it is an important feast for most of the Mexican 
Community, it is also important for the rest of us. This 
feast commemorates the only appearance of our Lady in 
the Americas. In this appearance, she chooses a native 
and not a young person, but older in age than in other 
of her appearances. And, she appears to be of native 

origin also, and pregnant, as shown by the black ribbon 
worn above her waist. In this Advent Season, we are 
again reminded that Mary brings us Jesus and that Je-
sus has a concern and love for all of us, from the begin-
ning of time. This weekend, the Church calls us 
to REJOICE, for the Lord is near. It may be good to 
make a list of the many reasons we have to rejoice as we 
approach the beautiful feast of Christmas. Having Mary 
as our Mother is surely one of those 
reasons.   
-Sister Marcianne 
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